Friday 24th March 2023
Dear All,
Years 3, 4 and 5 present
Shakespeare Rocks
Thursday March 30th at 2pm
It is all starting to sound very exciting from the hall and I am really looking forward to seeing this show next week.   The performance starts at 2pm and there are two seats available for each family.
News
I hope you all managed to meet with your child’s class teacher and enjoyed discussing their achievements. If you did not manage to meet please try and arrange a time before the end of term. 
The nursery had a different type of day on Tuesday with parents visiting and working alongside their child. It was a lovely day and I know the nursery team were delighted with the positive comments made. 
Next week we not only have the children performing, but on Monday, a theatre group will visit and perform Oliver Twist. I am sure this will be very enjoyable. 
Reminders and Catch Ups
Red Nose Day
We raised £157 for this charity. Thank you to everyone who contributed. 
Food Bank Easter Eggs
Don’t forget to leave your Easter egg donations by Monday March 27th. We will be delivering them to the foodbank on March 29th. 
Children’s Easter Raffle
Numbers are on sale and cost 20p. There are amazing prizes to be won. The raffle closes at 9am on Wednesday 29th March, and will be drawn later that day.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]School Meal Price Increase
School dinners will cost £2.50 per day from the 1st April. 
End of School Term
Next Friday March 31st is the last day of this term. Children can be collected from 2pm. School reopens on Monday April 17th. 
Christine Keen
Headteacher

Clocks go Forward
Don’t forget, this weekend the clocks go forward one hour. 
